
 

 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Division of Marine Fisheries 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 400 

Boston, Massachusetts  02114 

(617) 626-1520 

fax (617) 626-1509

 

 

 

July 31, 2017  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

 

Notice to Fishermen: 

Bay State Wind Geophysical Survey 

 
 

Attached is a Notice to Fishermen detailing geophysical survey activities in the Bay State Wind lease area 

south of Martha’s Vineyard.  The work will take place in the August through October period.  Fishermen in 

the vicinity are encouraged to contact the Fishing Industry Representative on board the vessel.  Fishermen 

may obtain a laminated hardcopy of this Notice for onboard use by texting or emailing John Williamson 

(see Notice for contact information). 
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